
Battery 4Ah for Robot Mowers RD-RLM44 & RLM45

Art. number: 075354

Barcode: 3800972035287

✓ Long battery life: Large 
capacity ensures longer 
working time without the need 
for frequent charging
✓ Fast charging: Lithium-ion 
technology allows for faster 
charging, which minimizes 
mower downtime
✓ No "memory effect": The 
battery can be partially 
charged without losing 
capacity, which makes it more 
convenient and easy to 
maintain
✓ Durability and reliability: 
Designed for long-term use 
and resistance to numerous 
charge and discharge cycles
✓ Compatible with RD-RLM44 
and RLM45 models: Optimally 
designed for these models of 
robotic lawnmowers to ensure 
maximum efficiency

TECHNICAL FEATURES
Parameter Measure Unit Value
Capacity (Ah) Ah 4
Battery accumulator type Li-Ion

LOGISTICS INFORMATION

Type of package Quantity
Width
Length
Height

Volume
Net

Brutto
Tara

Barcode

pieces 1 pieces 8 x 15 x 18.7775 cm 0.00225 m3 0.7250 - 0.7500 - 0.0250 kg 3800972035287
carton 20 pieces 37 x 29 x 42 cm 0.04507 m3 15.0000 - 15.0000 - 0.0000 kg 38009720352874


